
Greenville Technical College 

STATEMENT OF NO AWARD 

 

 

POSTING DATE: July 10, 2023 

 

 

This Statement of No Award is posted in accordance with Regulation 19-445-2065 (B) (1) (h) 

for other reasons, cancellation is clearly in the best interest of the State. Only one bid was 

received and the total cost exceeded our budget. 

 

SOLICITATION NUMBER: GTC 23-06-295RFQ-NYTrip 

 

DESCRIPTION: Travel Services for Student Trip to New York  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GREENVILLE TECHNICAL COLLEGE PROCUREMENT OFFICER: Kristal Doherty, CPPO 

Solicitation Number: GTC 23-06-295RFQ-NYTrip 

Issue date: June 12, 2023 

Procurement Officer: Valentina Johnson 

Phone: (864) 250-8180 
E-Mail Address: valentina.johnson@gvltec.edu 

Mailing Address: PO Box 5616 Greenville, SC 29606 
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